
HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services     908-995-2401 
Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator              www.hollandschool.org  
 
 
March 21, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
It is hard to believe that we will be entering into the final marking period of the year next week.  
This letter is to help families schedule for Spring and some of our end of year events.  
 

 Spring Break begins on Friday, April 11th, which is an early dismissal day.  School re-opens 
on Tuesday, April 22nd 
 

 April 30th- May 9th the PTO Spring book fair will be held in the elementary gym, Thursday, 
May 8th is Family Night for this event 

 
 May 16th is an early dismissal day 

 
 The K-2 Drama Club performance will be May 15th, 16th and 17th 

 
 School is closed on May 26th for Memorial Day 

 
 June 6, 9, 10 and 11 will be early dismissal days 

 
 June 10th is 8th grade graduation at Delaware Valley High School, the ceremony begins 

promptly at 6 pm 
 

 June 11th is the final day of the school year.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


